
 May 15, 2007 
 On-line and Overnight 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Office of the Public Counsel 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
 
RE: Tariff Replacement Filing on behalf of BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. 

Case No. XN-2007-0426 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
Recently BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. filed an adoption supplement and revised tariff to 
add the d/b/a name of AT&T Long Distance Service in Case No. XN-2007-04262. 
 
Staff requested information regarding customer notice for this filing.  The company has no 
customers and therefore no customer was necessary. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this cover letter 
and returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided. 
 
Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3001. 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Thomas M. Forte 
Consultant to BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. 
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